
From: ktwong@mardep.gov.hk <ktwong@mardep.gov.hk>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 4:05 PM 
To: Joon Lee <joon.lee@arup.com> 
Cc: Beta Leung <beta.leung@arup.com>; e2r11.mw <e2r11.mw@hyd.gov.hk>; Emily Fung <emily.fung@arup.com>; 
Samuel Kwan <Samuel.Kwan@arup.com>; se3r11.mw <se3r11.mw@hyd.gov.hk>; Toby Lung 
<toby.lung@arup.com>; cpma@mardep.gov.hk; cklo@mardep.gov.hk 
Subject: Re: CE 13/2021(HY) Route 11 - Investigation: Request for Information for Floating Refuse 
 

Dear Mr. LEE,  
 

Please be advised that we do not have the record of floating refuse collected in the vicinity of 
Tsing Lung Tau from 2017 to 2021. Thanks.  
 

Kind regards,  
K.T. Wong  
MO/PCU(1)  
Tel: 2852 3581  
 

 

 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from ktwong@mardep.gov.hk. Learn why this is important  

 

 

 

 
From:        Joon Lee <joon.lee@arup.com>  
To:        "ktwong@mardep.gov.hk" <ktwong@mardep.gov.hk>  
Cc:        se3r11.mw <se3r11.mw@hyd.gov.hk>, e2r11.mw <e2r11.mw@hyd.gov.hk>, Samuel Kwan <Samuel.Kwan@arup.com>, Emily Fung 
<emily.fung@arup.com>, Toby Lung <toby.lung@arup.com>, Beta Leung <beta.leung@arup.com>  
Date:        2023-03-08 11:24  
Subject:        CE 13/2021(HY) Route 11 - Investigation: Request for Information for Floating Refuse  

Sent on behalf of Samuel Kwan  
   
Dear Sir,  
   
We have been appointed by Highways Department of the HKSAR Government to carry out the captioned 
consultancy.  A copy of memo ref. (MDSE) in HYD MWO 11/1/885TH/7/04/1 dated 28 September 2021 
from Major Works Project Management Office of Highways Department is attached for your reference (see 
Enclosure 1).  
   
In order to facilitate our environmental impact assessment of the Project, we would appreciate if you could 
provide historical monthly record of floating refuse collected in vicinity of Tsing Lung Tau from Year 2017 
to Year 2021 (see markup on Drawing No. HMW6885 TH-SK0002 in Enclosure 1).  
   
In view of the tight programme of the Study, your prompt response by 22 March 2023 would be much 
appreciated. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Toby Lung at 3447 
6161 (email: toby.lung@arup.com) or Mr. Joon Lee 2268 3776 (email: joon.lee@arup.com). Thank you.  
   

Yours Faithfully  
Samuel Kwan  
Project Manager  
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